සබරගමුව පළාත් අධානපත දෙපාර්තමේන්තුව சபரகமுவ மாகாண கல்வித் திணைக்களம் Sabaragamuwa Provincial Department of Education

ඉංගීසි භාෂාව I ஆணு்கிலம் மோடி I English Language I Answer all the questions

Name/ Index No.....

Test 01

Complete the following dialogue by selecting the most suitable word for the blank from the box below. Write the correct letter in the blanks. One has been done for you.

Salesman: - Good morning madam. Can I help you?

Customer: - I'm looking for a (1) to take to my country.

Customer: - Yes, I want something different and natural.

Salesman: - (3) these items you see here are made from coconut trees.

Customer: - Mm.. very (4) How about that monkey?

Salesman: Oh! It's made of dry coconut husk.

Customer: - I like that very much. How (5)is it?

Salesman: - It's two hundred rupees.

Customer :- (6) is the money.

Salesman: - Thank you very much. Come again

(1) a. souvenir b. present
(2) a. anything b. All
(3) a. whole b. All
(4) a. beautiful b. fantastic b much
(5) a. many b. here



 $(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$

Test 02

Study the chart and fill in the blanks in the sentences given below selecting the correct group of words from the box. The first one has been done for you.

Ambitions	of Rav	i's friends
Names of friend		Ambition
Ramal	-	to be a doctor
Naveen	-	to be a Linguist
Lahiru	-	to be a cricketer
Mihira	-	to be a scientist
Subodha	-	to be a pilot
Janith	-	to be a singer

1) Subodha has to join(f)	a) in the biology stream
2) Lahiru must practise	b) more about inventions and discoveries
3) Ramal should study	c) language patterns and sounds.
4) Naveen should learn	d) batting, bowling and fielding
5) Mihira has to study	e) and practise music
6) Janith should learn	f) an aviation training centre.

 $(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$

Test 03

Change the following sentences into passive voice.

- 1. The teacher was doing an interesting lesson.
- 2. My friend took the patient to the hospital.
- 3. They have completed the task.
- 4. The class teacher advices the students daily.
- 5. The tourist will visit Sinharaja next week

$(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
 O O

Test 04Describe the following picture. Use about 50 words.



	$(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$
	$(1 \land 3 - 3)$ marks)

Test 05

Write sentences to describe people in box A using the information in box B.

A	В
a thief	takes photographs
a dentist	steal things
a butcher	is ill and is in hospital
a musician	sells meat
a patient	looks after your teeth
a photographer	plays music



	Example - A thief is a person who steals things.
1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	
	$(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$
Test 0	6
Write a	a paragraph on one of the following topics. Use about 50 words.
2.	A visit to Kandy How I hope to spend the next vacation Importance of newspapers.
••••••	
•••••	Ç
	(5marks)

Test 07

Read the following article and answer the questions given below.

The First Sri Lankan To Become A Town Planner

Oliver Weerasinghe goes down in the annals of the history of Sri Lankan architecture as the first town planner. He planned the new town of Anuradhapura in which he combined ancient architecture with modern aspects. Oliver Weerasinghe was also the Ambassador of Sri Lanka in the USA during the presidencies of Nixon and Johnson. He opened four Ceylonese sub offices and the first Buddhist temple in Washington. He also initiated a programme which assisted Sri Lankan students to study in the United States. He was made a fellow of the Royal Institute of British Architects and also of the Town Planning Institute.

1) How Oliver Weerasinghe mentioned in history of Sri Lanka?
2) Where did he serve as an Ambassador of Sri Lanka ?
3) Where did he open Ceylonese consulates?
4) How did he help Sri Lankan students?
5) Underline the incorrect answer.
a. He was working in the USA as an ambassador
b. He opened some sub offices in Anuradhapura, Sri Lanka
$(1 \times 5 = 5 \text{ marks})$
Test 08
You want to go to the public library. Write a note to your friend in inviting him / her to the library. Include the following:
- when you want to go
- At what time you want to go
- where you want him / her to meet you.
inonline.con
2